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Karen MacLeod

From: Rhiannon Chippett
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 9:18 AM
To: Karen MacLeod; Jahan Morrow-Rogers
Subject: FW: Request to Present at the Planning and Development Services Committee on July 

10. 2025

From: Linda Hunter 
Sent: July 2, 2025 9:17 AM 
To: Rhiannon Chippett <rchippett@rdek.bc.ca> 
Cc: Allen Johnson  Tina Hlushak <thlushak@rdek.bc.ca> 
Subject: Request to Present at the Planning and Development Services Committee on July 10. 2025 

Good morning Rhiannon,  I am submitting this request to present at the PDSC on July 10, 2025. 

The topic on which the delegation wishes to speak: 

Bylaw No 3404 and Bylaw No 3405. 

An executive summary or outline of the presentation to be made: 

FSVCA would like to express our concerns with the adoption of these Bylaws and the impact on our 
community. We have specific concerns with Bylaw 3405 and the rezoning of this property to a 
commercial zoning designation. 

The name of the designated speaker(s): 

Allen Johnson, and Linda Hunter, President Fernie Snow Valley Community Association. The FSVCA 
represents over 600 homes and 1500 residents on the Fernie Ski Hill. 

The specific action which is being requested of the Board: 

Our ask is that the Planning and Services Committee not progress adoption of Bylaw 3405. 

If you are attending the meeting in person or via Zoom:  

Allen Johnson and/or Linda Hunter will be presenting via Zoom. 

Whether or not you will have a powerpoint presentation.  

A presentation will be provided on July 14, 2025. 

Also, would it be possible to schedule our presentation in one of the later presentation times? Allen has a 
medical appointment at 1:00 which we are hoping this won't conflict with our presentation time. 
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Thanks again Rhiannon. Can you please confirm receipt of this email and also advise of the meeting time 
and agenda once it has been finalized. 

Linda Hunter 
President, Fernie Snow Valley Community Assoc 




